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October 12, 2024 

Media Advisory 
Hurricane Milton Damage: City Parks and Harborwalk Closures 
 
PUNTA GORDA, FL — The City of Punta Gorda has announced that, due to substantial damage 
caused by Hurricane Milton, the Harborwalk is now closed to the public. In addition to the 
Harborwalk, several key recreational areas will remain closed until further notice: 
 
Ponce Park 
Kiddie Land at Gilchrist Park 
Hounds on Henry 
Sports courts at Gilchrist Park 
City officials are assessing the damage and are committed to ensuring the safety of all residents 
and visitors. We appreciate the community's understanding and patience during this time as 
recovery efforts are underway. 
 
For questions or additional information, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 
575-5050. 
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